Elmer, Linda

From: marinerx 01 <marinerx@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 2:53 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Lorentz - Harris Pharmacy Building!

Please save this building, Milwaukee has a rich history in this architecture. Friends of mine from both New
York City and San Francisco who have visited Milwaukee, were in awe of it's beautiful Germanic and Polish
architecture and roots. They both expressed how they have never seen so much beautiful architecture in any
city in America.

They loved it. We of course are a bit immune to it, but they just though Milwaukee was amazing in that
respect.

Also if they tear downtime building, it will become another ugly cement or tar lot, or a goofy children outdoor
playground.

Please try to preserve the rich heritage Milwaukee has!

Oscar Luna
4145545187



